BOROUGH OF GLEN ROCK
P.O.Box 116 <
Glen Rock, PA 17327
(717) 235-3206 Fax(717) 235-0798

GLEN ROCK BOROUGH
CITIZENS MEETING
Hanover Street CDBG Phase I and Phase IT Curb and Sidewalk Projects
APRIL 17, 2019

Attendance: ten Borough residents; Wanda Montalvo, YCPC; Jeff Spangler, JR Holley
& Associates, Inc.; Attorney Evan Gabel, CGA Law Firm: Doug Young, GRB Council
President; Ann Merrick, GRB Secretary

Jeff Spangler, project manager for James R. Holley & Associates, Inc., presented the
CDBG project replacing curb and sidewalk along Hanover Street, from Link Street down
to Water Street. All sidewalks will be 42 inches wide with a six-inch curb. The Borough
received two bids for this project; both bids were twice as much as the available grant
funds, so the project has been scaled back. The Bid was awarded to Shiloh Paving &
Excavating. Shiloh will work with residents to help keep driveways accessible. The
project start date is projected for early May and will last approximately three months.
Any residents with additional questions or concerns, may contact the Borough Office,
717-235-3206.

Respectfully submitted,

Ann E. Merrick
Secretary



